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We met in York in May. The weather was much nicer than in 
February, when it snowed!

This is our third meeting.  We talked about what we have 
learned. 

We have learned that we can’t do everything at once.

We need to have actions that self-advocates can achieve.  

But if we need some help and can’t do some of the actions, 
we can tell the big group.



Jonathan and Victoria came to our meeting and told us 

about their big Live Well Live Longer strategy meeting. 

There are lots of people who go to it and lots of work is 

getting done.  There is a big action plan.

Because there is a lot to do, they will work on one bit of 

the big action plan at a time.  

They will work on health first. This is because there is a 

lot happening already and it needs to be joined up.



At the big group, they talked about our new 
action plan, ‘train health care professionals how 
to talk to us’

The big group asked if we could change this plan 
to ‘train health and social care professionals 
how to talk to us’.

The group think it is a good idea, what does the 
Partnership Board think?



We looked at 3 action plans:

• Annual health checks

• More people to know about self-advocacy

• Easy read and audio

They are big plans, with lots of things to do on 
them. We have done some more of the actions, 
so they are now green.  They are nearly finished.



Some of the actions in the Annual Health 
Checks plan are too big and hard for us to do, 
so we asked Jonathan to take them to the big 
group.

Some of the actions were not very clear. We 
said that it is ok to change some of the words 
so that the actions make sense.



Christopher is going to write a blog about the 
accessible information standard and why this is 
important

We will share the blog on social media, so that we 
can raise awareness of having information in a way 
we understand; https://www.keyring.org/news/why-the-
accessible-information-standard-is-so-important.aspx

This is to help us with our action plan about easy 
read and audio.

Our next meeting is in September.

https://www.keyring.org/news/why-the-accessible-information-standard-is-so-important.aspx


Stamp of approval!

We have finished some actions.  

We want to stamp these things as 
‘approved by the Board’!

• Accessible information blog

• Accessible Information Standard letter

• Easy read photo consent form



Any questions?


